May 12, 1981

Dear Members:
We are all looking for a good season this summer.

The 1980 summer weed cutting program was very successful. Many thanks to

all of you who made it possible. Although state and federal audits are not
complete yet, we are confident that their findings will be favorable. Our
report shows expenditures of nearly $11,200, of which $3,523.00 was considered
expenditures "in kind" i.e. donated labor, gas, etc.

We are preparing a new grant request for this summer. Again, we will need your
cooperation and support. If each of us does our part this summer, we will

be able to obtain sufficient funds from the state to continue our program.

We will need machine operators, rackers and collectors. Volunteer a small
amount of your time to the association.

We will be holding our annual meeting on the third saturday of July (July 18th),
at the West Glover Church. As usual, it will be "pot Tuck" supper beginning

at 6:00 p.m. Your attendance is essential as we are electing officers. Several
Committee reports and Executive recommendations will be submitted for your
consideration.

The Membership voted to increase the dues for 1981 to $10.00 per family. This
fee provides the family with two votes on an issue which requires a vote of
the Membership. You are asked to please send your dues to:

Mary Martin
West Glover, Vermont 05875

Make check payable to: Lake Parker Association

Anyone interested in becoming an officer of the Association, please call any
of the existing officers for more information.

We plan to have another "Flea Market" this summer. (Date to be announced)
Don't forget - bring all valuable possessions when you come to camp.

We regret to report two break-ins. The camps broken into were Rogers and
Pugliese's. No extensive damages were reported.

The enclosed Chronicle clipping brings you up to date concerning the weed
situation.

Respectfully,

THE LAKE PARKER ASSOCIATION OFFICERS
Gerald Anderson, President
Floyd Taylor, Vice President
Dale Boutin, Secretary
Mary Martin, Treasurer




